
I recommend maintaining tax deductions for donations made to religious charities in support of 

Special Religious Education (SRE). 

Young people today are easily led astray, & need to be taught good Christian values.  

My faith drives my giving habits, both money and time, and tax deductibility allows me to make 

larger financial contributions.  I want the Government to recognise and value the contribution faith 

communities make to Australian society. 

Howard Cosier 

 


